
GET THE 
SHOT,
NOT THE 

FLU! 
Here are 3 important reasons 
to get your fu shot this fu season. 

1. With the COVID-19 pandemic still ongoing, getting a fu 
shot is more important than ever. According to the 
CDC, it’s likely that the fu and COVID-19 will both 
spread this fall and winter. 

2. Getting a fu shot cuts your chances of getting the fu 
almost in half, according to the CDC. Getting a fu shot 
can also help to reduce severity of symptoms if you do 
get the fu. 

3. Flu shots are easy to get! Flu shots should be available 
at your provider’s o°ce or pharmacy. We o˛er 
transportation to your provider’s o°ce or pharmacy 
for your fu shot at no cost for all enrollees. 

Now is not the time to gamble on getting the ˜u. Make a plan to get your ˜u shot 
today. Please call the AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia 

Community Outreach Solutions team at 202-216-2318. 

They can help you get a ˜u shot! 


